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Hello Volunteers! 
A monthly e-blast to keep you informed. 

 
Recent Changes 
Radiant Hope proudly announces the launch of our new website. Log on to 
http://hisradianthope.org​ to see all new features and aesthetics. We hope you navigate our 
new site’s pages with ease, and use it to take on more volunteer opportunities. Please let 
the Radiant Hope Leadership Team know what you think! 
 

Our Next Event 
Radiant Hope’s next Pack Party takes place on Dec. 20, 
2018, at the home of Executive Director and Co-founder, 
Joanna Dennstaedt. Go to the ​Contact Us​ tab on the 
company website for more specifics on time and 
location.​ We hope to see you there! 
 

Get Involved 
Looking for volunteer opportunities? Please visit the ​Contact Us​ tab on the company 
website to express your interest in hosting or attending a Pack Party, helping with Radiant 
Hope’s Park Night, and other service opportunities. We appreciate any help all year round! 
 

Impact 
Radiant Hope joyfully expresses that, as of November, we are currently sending out over 
100 packages monthly! Volunteer or donate to help us send more hope to cancer-fighters 
everywhere! 

http://hisradianthope.org/

